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Are you missing the Sunday sheet each week? 
Scan the QR code to see the current and past 

Sunday sheets, or simply go to The Springs 
website, www.thesprings.cc/bulletin-1
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COMMUNION time will continue during the pandemic.  
We ask that you space yourself and your family from others when you come 
to the table.  

GIVING please continue to give during this current season, so that ministries 
of The Springs may continue. Give online or mail a check.  

CONNECTION GROUPS are asked to be diligent about checking on each 
other during the quarantine. This is what small groups are made for!  
Let’s do a fantastic job of looking out for each other!  
Delegate for Connections Groups: Jason Henley contact Jason at: 
jasonnealhenley@hotmail.com   

PRAYER NEEDS TODAY? Prayer Team members are ready to pray with you 
and for you!  If you have needs or concerns, please email 
info@thesprings.cc or submit your requests via The Springs website.  
Did you know that we have a prayer needs link? From the homepage of the 
website, in the middle of the page, you will find a button labeled NEED 
PRAYER? Simply click on the button and fill out a prayer request.  
We want to pray for you! Delegate for Prayer: kelsey.herndon@oc.edu  

Scan this QR code and fill out a visitor info form. 

Visit thesprings.cc/visitors. We want to hear from 

CONNECT ONLINE FOR WORSHIP. We are live-streaming the Sunday worship 
service at thesprings.cc/messages  and also on Facebook at facebook.com/groups/
TheSprings.cc  

REVELATION: CITIZENS OF A DIFFERENT KINGDOM is our current sermon series. 
The mark of the beast. The four living creatures. The rider on a white horse.  
The book of Revelation contains the most mysterious and foreboding imagery in all 
of Scripture. It also animates our worship and fills our hymnals: Holy, Holy, Holy, 
Salvation Belongs to Our God, Worthy is the Lamb. This immense book has been 
vital to the life of the church, and yet it has often been deeply misunderstood.  
Buried in Revelation’s apocalyptic pictures are burning questions about authority, 
empire, allegiance, and Christian life in public. 

PATRICK MEAD will be with us on Sunday, November 15th, both teaching class and 
delivering the sermon. Patrick has preached for many congregations, both in the 
United States and Scotland. He also holds two doctoral degrees in in neuroscience, 
and has taught special courses in the psychology and physiology of death and dying, 
and Alzheimer’s Disease research. Please plan to join us for this special Sunday!  

JASON HENLEY has accepted the position of Delegate for Connections Groups. We 
would like to thank Steve Shoemaker for filling this role the past few years. We 
appreciate you Steve! We are planning a lunch for Connections group leaders to 
meet with Jason on November 22nd. A big thank you to both of these men!  

current happeningsthings to know

Kendall Fike, recovering from jaw surgery at home in Nebraska. 

Phil Loafman’s sister, Jan, diagnosed with ovarian cancer, undergoing chemo.  

Brad Giddens, suffering with severe kidney stones, scheduled for lithotripsy this week.  

Lee Mullican, receiving immunotherapy treatment for cancer.  

Kelly Osborne’s parents, both ill with COVID-19 in Wyoming. 

Ron Osburn is awaiting test results from a CAT scan and biopsy. 

Jamie Thompson, Holly Osburn’s mother, receiving treatment for lymphoma.  

Aaron Redling’s mother and sister, Marleen Redling, and Brenda, both ill with COVID-19. 
Marleen is hospitalized with pneumonia. They live in Nebraska.  

for prayer looking ahead 

JOIN US FOR A WEDDING SHOWER for Leah (Sikes) and Micah Fryslie, who were 
married on August 26th. The shower will be held November 8th at 2:00 p.m. in The 
Springs gym. Leah and Micah are registered at Target, Bed Bath and Beyond, and 
Amazon. 

OUR NEXT OUTDOOR WORSHIP NIGHT is scheduled next Sunday,  November 8th 
at 6:00 p.m. in the east parking lot.  

THE ELDER SELECTION PROCESS is starting today! Please watch for more info 
about this process in the coming weeks, and be considering who you may nominate.  

CROSS AND CROWN collection drive ends today. All donations will be taken to 
Cross and Crown this week. Thank you to all who brought food and clothing!  
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